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Statement of Lebanon during the 47th session of the UPR WG
NORWAY
Geneva, 4/11/2024 between 9.00 and 12.30

Mr. President,

Lebanon welcomes the delegation of Norway and thanks them for their report and presentation, and commend their track record in protecting and promoting Human Rights.

We recognize Norway’s consistency in fighting discrimination against women and girls, and in mitigating the impact of climate change.

We highly commend Norway for its promotion of International Humanitarian Law and for its contribution to Peace-Keeping operations, including UNIFIL in Southern Lebanon. 

In a constructive spirit, Lebanon would like to recommend Norway: 

1- To intensify its efforts towards a more gender-equal labour market, including by implementing measures to encourage full-time employment, and women’s presence in sectors where they are still underrepresented; 
2- To continue its efforts to identify, prevent and combat violence against women and girls, while recognising its disproportionate prevalence amongst Indigenous women and women with a minority background;
3- [bookmark: _GoBack]To redouble its efforts in support of IHL worldwide, and more particularly in the Middle East region. 

In conclusion, Lebanon wishes Norway all success in this review. 

I thank you. 
(1.10 seconds speaking time, 54/102 speaker)
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